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Name

William Rose, Sr

Address

1855 Walnut Road
1855, Port Republic Maryland. 20676

Phone

4104742350

Email

brosescbc@yahoo.com

Are you:

Neutral

Comment

I completely understand the need to keep firearms out of State/Government buildings, but many of us travel
distances to get to these locations. So far, in Calvert CountyMd., notice is placed on the entrances of these
buildings/locations. In these instances, the firearms should simply be locked in the car or truck prior to entering. This
way, all rules are fulfilled and all personnel concerned are satisfied. I personally feel this to be an adequate middle of
the road correction. Thanks for your time. Bill Rose
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